Public Health Service

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Atlanta GA 30341-3724

December 15, 2011

Grace M. Lani MPM
Director of curriculum and Instruction
Canon-McMillan School District
1 N JEFFERSON AVE
Canonsburg PA 15317

Dear Ms. Lani,

We greatly appreciate your school district's involvement in the University of Pittsburgh Social Mixing Research Project. This is an important project that can help us better understand individual social contacts and mixing patterns in school-aged children.

Experience has shown that schools facilitate the spread of infectious diseases not only among students but also throughout the community, such as during the 2009 H1N1 pandemic as well as for seasonal acute respiratory and close-contact infections. Understanding the details about social contact rates and mixing patterns among students may help us design future strategies to better protect students, school staff, and community.

Your school district's participation in this project is a crucial first step in developing these strategies. If you have any questions regarding this project, please do not hesitate to contact the University of Pittsburgh research staff.

Sincerely,

Amra Uzicanin, MD MPH

Lead, Community Interventions for Infection Control Unit

Division of Global Migration and Quarantine

US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Email: auzicanin@cdc.gov

Phone: 404 639 8747

Cc: Dr. Samuel Stebbins and Mr. Charles Vukotich, University of Pittsburgh

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Atlanta GA 30341-3724

December 15, 2011

Carol Wooten, EdD Superintendent Propel Schools 3447 E CARSON ST Ste 200 Pittsburgh PA 15203

Dear Dr. Wooten,

We greatly appreciate your school district's involvement in the University of Pittsburgh Social Mixing Research Project. This is an important project that can help us better understand individual social contacts and mixing patterns in school-aged children.

Experience has shown that schools facilitate the spread of infectious diseases not only among students but also throughout the community, such as during the 2009 H1N1 pandemic as well as for seasonal acute respiratory and close-contact infections. Understanding the details about social contact rates and mixing patterns among students may help us design future strategies to better protect students, school staff, and community.

Your school district's participation in this project is a crucial first step in developing these strategies. If you have any questions regarding this project, please do not hesitate to contact the University of Pittsburgh research staff.

Sincerely,

Amra Uzicanin, MD MPH

Lead, Community Interventions for Infection Control Unit

Division of Global Migration and Quarantine US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Email: auzicanin@cdc.gov Phone: 404 639 8747

Cc: Dr. Samuel Stebbins and Mr. Charles Vukotich, University of Pittsburgh